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January 11, 2022 

Delivered by Email & RESS 

Nancy Marconi 
Acting Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2701 
Toronto, ON   M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Marconi: 

Re: Board File No. EB-2021-0280: Brantford Power Inc. and Energy+ Inc. 
MAADs Application under Section 86 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 
1998 and Related Relief 

We are counsel to Brantford Power Inc. (“BPI”) and Energy+ Inc. (“Energy+”) (the “Applicants”) in 
connection with the above-noted MAADs application (the “Application”).  

Further to the Applicants’ correspondence dated January 10, 2022 regarding confidentiality (the 
“Confidentiality Letter”), please find enclosed a revised Application which has been updated to reflect 
certain deleted redactions, as further detailed in the Confidentiality Letter. 

An electronic copy of the revised Application, along with this correspondence, will be filed through the 
Board’s Regulatory Electronic System (RESS) today. 

Yours truly, 

BORDEN LADNER GERVAIS LLP 

J. Mark Rodger 
Incorporated Partner* 
*Jonathan Rodger Professional Corporation 

Encl. 

Copy to: Ian Miles, President & CEO, Energy+ Inc. 
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Paul Kwasnik, President & CEO, Brantford Power Inc. 
Sarah Hughes, CFO, Energy + Inc. 
Brian D’Amboise, CFO & Vice President Corporate Services, Brantford Power Inc. 


